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To whom it may concern,

I respectfully offer this submission in relation to the Public Health and Other Legislation
(Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022, with particular reference to the
extension of extraordinary powers until 31 October 2022.

I object strenuously to any extension of such powers. 

Given the current stage of the COVID-19 situation, with the illness now the equivalent of
a head cold, and endorsed treatments for 99.9% of the population limited to bed rest
and paracetamol, any such extension borders on the absurd. 

Countries around the globe are repealing mandates around the pointless use of masks,
along with discriminatory policies restricting the freedom of movement for those who
choose not to receive vaccinations. The great state of Queensland and our entire
country  would benefit by doing the same.

Kind regards 
Lee Jenson

Sent from my iPhone
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